
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 19, 2024 

 

To: Robert Grey 
 R. W Grey Consulting 
 6047950841 

 
RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of prescribe burn unit planning from June 21-22, 2024 

 

Dear Robert, 
 
R.W. Consulting is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of prescribe burn 
unit planning within the Parcel A and Lot 79 areas from June 21-22, 2024.    
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Will Kaufman, RPF 

Manager, Forestry Stewardship 

T: 250-426-5717 EX:3857 

D: 236-703-9542 

wkaufman@Aqam.net  |  www.AQAM.net  

7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5 
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